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Honiton Town Council

Policy Committee

AGENDA
Minutes of the Policy Committee held at the Town Council Offices, New Street, Honiton
on the twenty-fifth March 2013
Members present

	St Michael’s Ward
	St Paul’s Ward

	Cllr Gary Elliot
	Cllr Vivienne Ash  

	Cllr David Foster
	Cllr Les Bayliss

	Cllr Susan Groves (Chairman)
	Cllr Peter Corke

	Cllr Sharon Pavey
	Cllr Marianne Harman

	Cllr John Taylor
	Cllr Les Lunt
Cllr John Zarczynski

	
	

	
	

	
	


** Also District Councillor
In Attendance:
Town Clerk

13/18
To receive apologies for absence

Cllr Mike Allen (S), Cllr Susan Groves (P), Cllr Peter Halse (P), Cllr Vernon Whitlock, Cllr Roy Coomb and Cllr Vera Howard (P).
13/19
To receive declarations of interest and receipt of requests for new DPI dispensations on items on the agenda

None received
13/20
To review the Town Council Data Protection Policy for recommendation to the Town Council

Members reviewed the policy and it was agreed that this policy be recommended to the Town Council at the next meeting. 
13/21
To review the Town Council Record Management Policy for recommendation to the Town Council 
Members reviewed the policy and it was agreed that this policy be recommended to the Town Council at the next meeting with a few amendments, including keeping accounts for a minimum of 7 years and adding a section for historical data.
13/22
To review the Town Council CCTv Policy for recommendation to the Town Council
Members reviewed the policy and it was agreed that further amendments were to be added once the new recordable device was in place and further clarification was sought from ICO regarding subject access rights. The policy would then be reviewed again.
13/23
To discuss the need for representation at Honiton Bygone Christmas meetings in order to provide a link with Honiton Town Council and to recommend the proposal to Town Council
Honiton Bygone Christmas meetings were arranged specifically to review last year’s events and to prepare for this year to ensure an increase in trade. Cllr Pavey suggested the Town Council should formally attend these meetings. It was agreed that a representative attend the meetings and also consider combining this with the role of the Marketing or Chamber representative.

13/24
To review progress on Parishes Together Funding 
The bid has been approved and funds will be received in the next financial year. All members congratulated Cllr Harman on her achievement and thanked her for all the work which made this a success.
13/25
To close the meeting

The Chairman closed the meeting at 8.15pm
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Signed Chair

8th March 2013

